cc: W. D. Vucno
J. B. Cadenas
R. A. Van Duzer

o REMINGTON ARMS COMPANY, INC. N. Olaridge
INTER-DEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE
Remington.
g
Bridgeport

November 28, 1967

TO: Art Kerr
Ilion

FROM: Peter J. Rosendahl
Export Sales Division

We are enclosing a copy of a letter recently received from our
distributor in Australia. This letter refers to the Model 700
wnich falled the Commonwealth Police Department Test.

Coples of the examining officer's report, as well as his comments
are also enclosed. Thls problem is similar to the one experienced
with the Model 600. The solutlon found for the Model 600 was a
special bolt plug to be ritted to these firearms. We would appre-
cliate your help in finding a solution for the problem concerning
the Model T70O0.

. Thank you 1in advance for your assistance.
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